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VEPA – VET Planner for Work Based Learning -  

is a project realized in the framework of the ERASMUS + programme,  
Key Action 2, Cooperation for innovation and exchange of good practice. 

 
The project aims to setting up a modern training profile and a new professional model 
development for VET planners for increased efficacy of VET courses based on work-based 
learning experiences and enhanced cooperation between VET organisations, learners and 
businesses. A training course will support VET planners to manage a quality program that 
can provide the WBL learners with effective tools for the development of his/her 
employability.  
 
Thanks to VEPA a "Competences Profile of the VET planner", a "Guide to training the 
VET planners face to face", an "E-Course course for VET planners" and an online tool for 
the "Assessment for the VET planners" in the WBL field will be made available. 
 
PROJECT’S UPDATE 
The project partners, despite the criticality of the moment, are continuing to work on the 
project deliverables. After having met in Valladolid (ES) last December, at the Infodef 
headquarters (www.infodef.es), for the third Project Meeting, they completed the pilot 
version of the Guide to training the VET planners face-to-face, the contents for the  
E-Course and the Assessment tool.  
 

 

VEPA partners in Valladolid, December 2019 

 
WHAT’S NEXT - THE PILOT PHASE 
The pilot, an important moment for the verification of the effectiveness of the VEPA 
products, was planned to take place both face to face and remotely. The face to face part 
will have to be reconsidered according to the Covid-19 emergency provisions. This is what 
the partners are working on, with the aim to collect the expected results but 
implementing a slight different method. The new guidelines on how the pilot will be 
carried out will soon be published on the project's Facebook page.  
 
If you are a WBL expert or a VET planner, you are welcome to collaborate on the 
evaluation of our products. Stay tuned on our social network for the pilot start date and 
how to participate. 
 
For more information visit the VEPA website www.vepaproject.eu or contact the closest 
partner. 
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